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Good Afternoon Chloe,
 
At their meeting of December 7, 2022, Township of East Zorra-Tavistock considered and passed the
following resolutions regarding Conservation Authority representation:
 
 
“Resolved that Council recommend to the County of Oxford that the following person be
appointed to the Upper Thames River Conservation Authority as the representative for the
Townships of East Zorra-Tavistock and Blandford-Blenheim:

Scott Zehr
                             CARRIED.”

 
 
“Resolved that Council recommend to the County of Oxford that the following person be
appointed to the Grand River Conservation Authority as the representative for the Townships of
East Zorra-Tavistock, Blandford-Blenheim and Norwich:

Bruce Banbury
CARRIED.”

 
 
Please let me know if you require anything further at all,
 
Thanks Chloe,
 
 
Will Jaques
Corporate Services Manager/Clerk
Township of East Zorra-Tavistock
90 Loveys Street, Box 100, Hickson ON N0J 1L0
519-462-2697 x 7825
Fax: 519-462-2961
wjaques@ezt.ca
www.ezt.ca
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